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January 10, 2024 

 

 

Jay Collins 

Window World of Tupelo-Columbus 

4979 Cliff Gookin Blvd. 

Tupelo, MS 38801 

 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

 

Re: Matt Oswalt  

 204 N. Montgomery St.  

 Starkville, MS 39759 

 Oktibbeha 

 

We have received the revised Mississippi Lead-Based Paint Abatement/Renovation Notification 

Form emailed 01/10/2024 for the above referenced facility. Based on the information provided, it 

appears you may commence operations as outlined in the notification.  

 

Please remember to update the notification, as warranted, should any of the information provided 

change. It is imperative that notification information on file with the Agency match the activity to 

be performed. Please contact me at (601) 961-5171 should you have any questions or need further 

assistance regarding this or other lead-based paint related projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomasina Horton 

Asbestos & Lead Branch 
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